Approximately 250 people attended this
year's Garden Tour featuring four South
Milwaukee hidden gem gardens. There
were artisans nestled among the gardens,
great raffle prizes, the Bayside Mobile
Greenhouse, even a violinist at one of the
gardens. Thank you to everyone who
helped to make the tour a success. The
homeowners who graciously shared their
gardens, the volunteers who staffed the
gardens, the people and businesses who
donated raffle prices and Mari's Flower
Shop for selling tickets. And of course
everyone who attended and bought raffle

tickets The Garden Tour is the largest
fundraiser for the Historical Society and
the Garden Club.

Hope to see you again next year!!



